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transformation draft response

Jeanette Collins <jcbrb@aol.com> Fri, Jan 22, 2016 at 10:56 AM
To: nycfair@gmail.com

| thank you for your efforts-but | am really dis-appointed and saddened-

What acting commissioner Delaney sent out as draft report -

Is a soft non committal piece of junk-

You the Panel must stand up and publicly denounce this limp plan-and if you don't

Then shame on you all

Our children's future is at stake here- and nobody in OPWDD or our governor or our acting
Commissioner -could care less -Shame Shame Shame

We deserve better-and hopefully come election time -we will elect a decent honorable candidate
Who deserves and earns their salary

Jeanette Collins &Family -

feel free to share



